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Colleagues like you, are special and few,
We just wanted to say, A big Thank You!

Amanda has been at St Edmund's for over 13 years and in that time has worked with
hundreds of families and thousands of children!

Amanda's Storgtime has been a regular event here for as long as we can remember and is
something that everyone will truely miss!

The Christmas and Eid Fairs, Girlington Growers, Healthy Living Week, Pamper Nights and
Trips to the Library, are but a few of the amazing events that Amanda has made happen for ,
us all to enjoy!
English Classes, Coffee Mornings, Parent Workshops and Better Together Days have , with ”
Amanda's support, enabled the voices of St Edmund's families to be clearly heard, ensuring 7%‘
that parents and carers are fully involved in their child's early education and also in the

development of our school.

It is difficult to imagine St Edmund's without Amanda - her smiles and kind words, positivity

and support that have been offered to us all for so long. We wish you well in your exciting

new adventure Amanda and we will do our best to continue the excellent work and ethos of

togetherness that you have been so integral in growing at St Edmund's.

Bye Bye from Amanda!  Thankyou for everything! we wish you all the luck in the world and we will miss youloads
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"It is time for me to say goodbye to our wonderful families QW °
at St Edmond's, ¥

After 13 years of memorable, fun, emotional and joyous
times | am moving on to a new challenge - becoming a
childminder with my close friend.

| want to thank, with all my heart, all families for the special
times we have shared".

Congratulations Margum! 558

St Edmund's NSCC would like to introduce our new Parental Involvement
Worker - Maryum Nazir. Lots of you known Maryum already as she has
worked here at St Edmund's for a long time, mostly with our 2-3 year old
children in Blue Room.

Margum will be joining Jura) as part of our wonderful team, designated to
work specifically with parents and carers, to make sure that families
continve to receive all the support they need to maintain a stable, secure
and happy home for their children.

Over the coming weeks Margum and Jura) will try to contact you all
personally; to introduce themselves and talk to you about the services we
are hoping to provide and exciting plans for the future at St Edmund's.

Our hope is to continue to build close relationship with as many of you as
possible, to achieve the best possible outcomes for ALL our families!




